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REGISTERED IN SCOTLAND : NQ. 45528
Registered Office : ESTATES OFFICE
LONGNIDDRY

EAST LOTHIAN

EH32 OPY

Secretary and Estate Factor: - Tel: 01875870201/ Fax: 01875 870620
1N/ [Z [7h-mail: estateoffice@wemyssandmarch.co.uk

Qur Ref: MA/MIR: Consultation
Your Ref: MR: Consultation

26 November 2018
Charles Johnston
[.ead Ofticer Plans and Research
Scottish Borders Council
Council Headquarters
Newtown St. Boswells
MELROSE
TD6 0SA

Dear Mr Johnston

SBC — Main Issues Report
Site — SPEEB008 — Peebles

I refer to your letter of the 14™ November 2018 regarding the above site.

Any correspondence regarding the site should
be sent to the writer at the Wemyss and March Estate Office.
In terms of the site, we would be willing to see development on this land and consider that this site, in
addition to other adjacent land that we own, could form part of a sustainable future development. We will

review the Main Issues Report and respond to consultation in due course.

In the meantime, if you wish to discuss anything with us in more detail, please be in touch.

Yours sincerely
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Our Ref®
Your Ref:

MA/MIR: Consultation
MR: Consultation

Charles Johnston

Lead Officer Plans and Research
Scottish Borders Council
Council Headquarters

Newtown St. Boswells
MELROSE

TD6 0SA

Dear Mr Johnston

SBC — Main Issues Report
Site — APEEB056 — Peebles
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I refer to your letter of the 14" November 2018 regarding the above site.

REGISTERED IN SCOTLAND : NO. 45528
Registered Office : ESTATES OFFICE
LONGNIDDRY

EAST LOTHIAN

EH32 OPY

Tel: 01875 870201/ Fax: 01875 870620
E-mail: estateotfice@wemyssandmarch.co.uk

26 November 2018

Any

correspondence regarding the site should be sent to the writer at the Wemyss and March Estate Office.

In terms of the site, we would be willing to see development on this land and consider that this site, in
addition to other adjacent land that we own, could form part of a sustainable future development. We will
review the Main Issues Report and respond to consultation in due course.

In the meantime, if you wish to discuss anything with us in more detail, please be in touch.

Yours sincerely




